
NOTICE OF PUBLIC BUDGET HEARING FOR 

TOWN OF GRANT, DUNN COUNTY 

Notice is hereby given that on Monday, November 11, 2019 at 7 pm a PUBLIC 

HEARING will be held on the PROPOSED 2020 BUDGET for the Town of Grant, 

Dunn County.  The hearing will be held at the Grant Town Hall, N10360 County 

Road W, Colfax. The proposed budget in detail is posted at the town hall and is 

available at the town clerk’s office.  Budget summaries are available on the 

website, townofgrant-dunn.com. 

NOTICE OF SPECIAL TOWN MEETING 

Notice is hereby given that on Monday, November 11, 2019, immediately 

following the Public Hearing on the proposed 2020 budget, a special town 

meeting will be held and called to order for the purpose of: (1) to adopt the 2019 

tax levy to be paid in 2020, pursuant to Section 60.10(1)(a) of the Wisconsin State 

Statutes.   

NOTICE OF MONTHLY BOARD MEETING 

The monthly meeting of the Town of Grant board will be held immediately 

following the Special Town Meeting on Monday, November 11, 2019.  The agenda 

will be as follows:  minutes of the previous monthly meeting, public comment, 

equipment/road work, adoption of the 2020 budget, adoption of an election 

contingency plan resolution, audit bills for payment, any other business unknown 

prior to this notice, set date for the next monthly meeting. 

 

Peggy J Johnson, Town Clerk 

 


